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Message:

I have deep concerns and am vehemently opposed
to the redistricting plan currently being

proposed, which appears to serve no legitimate
public interest and instead reflects an overt
attempt at partisan gerrymandering.

Redistricting exists to ensure fair
representation in accordance with population
changes. It is NOT to manipulate boundaries
for short-term political gain. This blatant

act undermines public trust in the democratic
process and threatens to entrench partisan
power at the expense of fair and equitable
representation for all Texans.

This plan is obviously designed to influence
future mid-term elections, including U.S.
House races, by creating districts that dilute
the voting power of certain communities. This
goes against the very basic ideas of our the
representative democracy and erodes the
integrity and fairness of our electoral

system.

Texans deserve to know that they are fairly
represented at all government levels, which
will not be achieved by redrawing the district
maps to predetermine election outcomes.
Redistricting was already done after the 2020
census, and as this is done every 10 years,
should not be done again until after the 2030
census. I ask that you prioritize the will of
the people over party interests.



However, I already know that's not going to
happen because the way the political system
currently "works" in Texas is through
gerrymandering, obfuscation, diversion, and
projection. This issue affects people's lives
in so many ways, but I guess y'all don't care
about anyone else as long as "you got yours."





